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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Communities of Hampton, North Hampton, Rye & Stratham 

Weather Trends/Outlook 
Precipitation in June was drier than normal; 1.4 inches compared to 4.2 inches on average.  Precipitation has 
been less than average for the past year yet wetter conditions since the start of the year have moved the 
seacoast out of any drought conditions (see the U.S. Drought Monitor map below). 

Sun Valley neighborhood.  During the Hampton Bridge project, the neighborhood is supplied from the Seabrook 
Water Department and is subject to any water use restrictions in place in Seabrook.  At this time, there are no 
mandatory water use restrictions in effect yet residents are encouraged to follow the Best Practices for Lawn 
Watering described below.  This both reduce the expense of water purchased from Seabrook and lowers the 
probability of restrictions later this summer. 

There are currently no water use restrictions currently in place for Aquarion’s system yet residents are are 
encouraged to also follow the best practices described below. Following these practices will improve general 
conservation and water efficiency, and contribute to delaying or avoiding mandatory water use restrictions 
altogether. 
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